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2021-22 Federal Programs Preliminary Allocations

We have received our preliminary allocations from the SDE for our Federal Programs. This is 
the second year in a row that we have seen a significant decrease in Title l-A funding. As 
previously discussed, we no longer qualify for the Title V-B Rural Education Program. 

Program 2020-2021 2021-2022 Difference
Title l-A: Improving Basic Instruction $276,747 $250,028 -$26,719
Title l-C: Ed. Of Migratory Children $114,126 116,314 $2,188
Title ll: Supporting Effective Instruction $44,269 $43,689 -$580
English Learner Program $35,350 - -
Title lll: English Language Acquisition $17,600 - -
Title lV-A Student Support and 
Academic Enrichment

$29,047 $18,985 -$10,062

Title V-B: Rural Education Program $22,929 $0 -$22,929

*The English Learner Program and Title III funds will not be calculated until after May 20th 
when the state receives ACCESS 2.0 data. 

Consolidated Federal and State Grant Application (CFSGA)

I am working on our consolidated plan that outlines how we will spend our federal program 
dollars for the 2021-2022 school year. In addition to the budget, action plans are required for 
each program. The CFSGA is due June 30. 


